
The Ville de Montréal has mandated the Office de 
consultation publique de Montréal (OCPM) to hold a 
public consultation on the development of the Peel 
Street entrance to Mount Royal in the « Serpentin » 
sector of Pine Avenue, at the corner of Peel Street. 
Among the projected measures, there are plans for a 
more direct access to the new staircase on the 
escarpment, the installation of a distinctive main 
entrance to the staircase on Pine and the integration of 
art work. The renaturalization of degraded areas (notably 
to promote biodiversity) and work to take advantage of 
surface runoff are also planned. 

Persons and groups interested in learning more about 
the project are invited to: 

 consult the documentation on the OCPM Website  
 ocpm.qc.ca or at the OCPM offices
 at 1550 Metcalfe Street, suite 1414; 

 attend an information meeting
 on September 20, 2007, at 7 p.m. 
 at 1550 Metcalfe Street, 14th floor.

Your opinion is important 

You may express your opinion concerning the 
development plans and parts of this project by filling in 
an online questionnaire (ocpm.qc.ca). You have until 
October 5, 2007 to send us your comments. 

 For information, you can call: 
 Éric Major, Attaché de recherche et de documentation
 514 872-8510
 ocpmmontroyal@ville.montreal.qc.ca
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